

ur annual Lenten Choral Concert – on the evening of Palm Sunday – is part of the observance of Holy Week at Old North Church. Therefore, tickets are not sold and program ads are not solicited; this is a musical reflection and not a commercial undertaking.

That said, the annual Lenten Concert certainly qualifies as an expensive concert to produce (funded by a combination of the Music Patrons and Festival Chorus Funds at Old North Church). If you would like to help defray the costs of our beautiful Michael Haydn *Requiem* project, you are cordially invited to submit a donation – in any amount. Your name, or the name of a loved one, will be printed in our Lenten Choral Concert program, as a "Sponsor" or in the "In Loving Memory section."

Donations are due no later than April, 5, 2017. Please mail your check (made out to Old North Church – with "Lenten Concert" in the memo) – to arrive no later than Wednesday, April 5, 2017 – so that you can be included in the Program. Also, please be sure to indicate how you wish your name or business to be spelled (below).

Thank you for your support!

Simply fill out the form below and return to: Festival Chorus, OLD NORTH CHURCH 8 Stacey Street, Marblehead, MA 01945

I/We wish to support Old North's Festival Chorus in the following ways:

AMOUNT

Sponsor/Donation

In Loving Memory of...

TOTAL ENCLOSED:

Your Name (*)

In Loving Memory of (*):

Your telephone

Your e-mail

(*) please print your name or business, or the name of the person/those persons you wish to remember, as you'd like it/them to appear in the printed program.